
 

 

 

 

June 18, 1997 

 

Mr. Martin Underwood 

17 Placid Woods Court 

Baltimore, MD   21234 

 

Dear Mr. Underwood: 

 

I am writing you on behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, an independent Federal 

agency established pursuant to the President John F. Kennedy Assassination Records Collection Act, 

44 U.S.C. § 2107 (Supp. V 1994).  The Review Board, whose members were appointed by the 

President and confirmed by the Senate, is charged with the responsibility of  collecting records and 

information related to the assassination of President Kennedy.  The Review Board members and staff 

are required by law to possess Top Secret and SCI clearances.  The Review Board is not seeking to 

reach any conclusions regarding the assassination, but is primarily concerned with identifying, 

clarifying, locating, and making available information about the assassination.  I am enclosing some 

explanatory material about the Review Board and its mandate. 

 

We would like very much to discuss your work experience in the Kennedy and Johnson 

administrations.  We believe that your knowledge may assist the ARRB in our attempts to clarify the 

historical record. 

 

One of the members of our staff will be calling to arrange a mutually agreeable time and place for an 

interview.  We would invite you to our offices in Washington, DC or we would easily be able to 

visit with you in Baltimore if that would be more convenient for you. 

 

Please do not hesitate to call (collect) if you have any questions.  We look forward to speaking with 

you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dr. T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel and 

   Associate Director for Research & Analysis 

 



Enclosures 

 


